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22nd October 2024 
 
Dear Pupils and Parents/Carers 
 
Careers Fair – Thursday 28th November 2024 – 4.00pm – 7.00pm 

We are delighted that we will host the popular Career Fair in school this year on Thursday 28th November from 
4.00pm – 7.00pm. 

The aim of the event is to provide all pupils with information about career options locally and further afield. This 
event is particularly useful for young people considering their option choices in Year 9 and of course our Year 10 and 
11 pupils who have started to consider their next steps, however, everyone is invited. 

We are pleased that professions like the Police, the NHS and the Armed Forces, as well as manufacturing and 
enterprise companies, have been invited to provide a ‘marketplace’ of information. Higher and further education 
colleges as well as apprenticeship providers will also be at the event.  

The Hall and the Dining Room will be set up as a marketplace of training and local businesses for parents and young 
people to gather information. Our Senior Leadership Team will also be on hand to talk to students and parents about 
career choices.  

Please enter the academy site via the gate at the front of school (off the bus bay). 

We hope that the above provides you with a clear idea of what to expect when you attend and that you find the 
event useful.  

Yours sincerely       

         
V Dean          
Principal         

 
 


